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Re: Look what is happening now!

Dear QLD Health Committee,

It seems that for years now, Queensland Government schools have been indoctrinating our
 kids, telling them their gender is fluid and not based on biology.

As a result of this, it is not surprising that a growing number of kids are feeling confused
 about their gender.

Now the Queensland Government wants to make it a crime for doctors and nurses to do
 anything other than affirm these poor kids’ confusion. This is wrong on a number of
 levels. Not only does it continue a biased approach to gender issues, by removing all other
 input or information; it also removes the rights of those caring for them (e.g. Doctors and
 Nurses) from carrying out their duties as they see fit (and in the best interest of their
 patient's).

It is hard to believe that the Queensland Government is even considering such an
 unbalanced approach to dealing with gender issues, let alone desiring to make laws that
 further add to young people's confusion and anguish. This so-called ‘gay conversion
 therapy ban’ is a dangerous law and is only a way of promoting the Government's agenda
 rather than looking out for what is best for our kids - I utterly reject it.

Those members of Government today, for the most part, would have grown up without
 such gender confusion and distress - knowing that their gender was a secure part of their
 identity; Today young people are not allowed to even have that as a given - how selfish of
 this Government to potentially undermine our kids lives now and impact on their futures
 with this unhealthy preoccupation with such issues as gender.

Please oppose what the Qld Government is proposing, for the sake of the generations to
 follow....

Thanking you ...


Sincerely, 

Robyn Sloane
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